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IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program – 2024 Star Quality PMPM Payment 

IEHP is pleased to announce that the 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program Final Performance Report is now 
available on the secure Provider Portal! Your final 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Overall Star Rating was used to 
create your final Star Quality PMPM amount that is included in the final report. 

Eligible Providers can expect to receive their first payment for the measurement year 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive 
Program Star Quality PMPM on July 31, 2025. Payments will be distributed from July 2025 to June 2026.   

You can review your final 2024 IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program Performance Report via: IEHP Secure Provider 
Portal login and selecting Reports > IEHP Direct Stars Incentive Program 2024. 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and 
Updates > Notices.  

Questions related to this program? Please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223- 4347, or 
email IEHP’s Quality Department at QualityPrograms@iehp.org. 
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